
Copyright Protection Reminder 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Creator/Artist's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder about the importance of copyright protection for your creative works. 

As an artist, your creations are your intellectual property, and it is crucial to safeguard them from 

unauthorized use. 

Please consider the following steps to protect your rights: 

• Register your works with the copyright office. 

• Use copyright notices on your creations. 

• Keep records of your work and its creation process. 

• Be vigilant against copyright infringement and know your options if it occurs. 

Ensuring your rights are protected allows you to continue creating and to be fairly compensated 

for your work. If you have any questions about copyright protection, please feel free to reach out. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


